
 

 

 

 

 

 
VILLAGE OF AURORA 

 

456 Main Street        (315) 364-7293   

Aurora, New York 13026      DPW (315) 364-5239  

villageclerk@auroranewyork.us     auroranewyork.us 
 
 
Alan & Carolyn Connors 
34 Cherry Ave 
Aurora, NY 13026 
 
Dear Alan & Carolyn, 
 
The Village of Aurora Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) is holding a public hearing on August 28 at 7:00 
p.m. in the Aurora firehouse meeting room, to consider an appeal request from Richard and Stacy Groth 
for two area variances for construction of a new garage at 39 Cherry Ave. As a neighboring property, 
your attendance is encouraged. 
 
If you are not able to attend the public hearing, but have an opinion for or against the appeal request, 
please submit your comments in writing to the village office, 456 Main Street, or 
villageclerk@auroranewyork.us , no later than 5:00 p.m. EST the date of the hearing. 
 
The application is available for review at the village office during regular office hours, or online at  
https://auroranewyork.us/news-and-events/recent-permits/  (note: the village office will have limited 
hours from August 12-19, while the clerk is away on vacation). 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ann Balloni 
Village Clerk 
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